
                         
 
 
 
 
 

        
 
March 13, 2020 
 
Dear Tender Shepherd Preschool families, 
 
We at TSP are closely monitoring emerging recommendations and guidance from the CDC, the PA 
Department of Health, the Allegheny County Health Department, PA State Government, and the PA 
Department of Education regarding the Corona virus outbreak.  In keeping with the PA Governor’s 
orders this afternoon to close down all public schools for 10 days, Tender Shepherd Preschool has 
also prayerfully decided to close down accordingly.   
 
Effective Monday, March 16, 2020, Tender Shepherd Preschool will remain CLOSED through 
Friday, March 27, 2020.  We will also be postponing the Parent Teacher Conferences originally 
scheduled for Friday, March 20 to a future date.   

Despite these uncertain times, we are thankful that we serve a God who never changes. He is the 
same yesterday, today, and forever. His Word is settled forever in heaven. He is the One who 
delivers confidence, courage, comfort and peace into the depths of our souls. The prophet Isaiah 
lived during some unsettling times and wrote: 

You will keep him in perfect peace, whose mind is stayed on You, because he trusts in 
You.  - Isaiah 26:3  

Please join me in prayer for those affected by the virus and for the leaders of our nation to bring this 
pandemic to an end.    

Thank you for your patience and understanding during this difficult time. 

In His service,  

 Naomi Paul 

Director 
Tender Shepherd Preschool 
300 Gallery Drive 
McMurray PA 15317 
preschool@biblechapel.org 
(724) 941-8990, ext. 150  

 

         

 


